November 26, 2008
Dear Alumni, Parents and Friends,

Last night marked a significant milestone in the history of Christian Brothers High School as
we celebrated the grand opening of out newest campus addition —an 18,000 square-foot “field
house.” Thanks to the generosity of our Ambassadors, dedicated alumni, faculty and staff,
parents and friends, CB now has facilities to accommodate the practice needs of its sports
programs, to expand its liturgical celebrations and to help all students develop lifelong habits
of health and wellness. The facility has been greatly needed since the school transitioned to
coeducation in 1990 and is part of a master plan to expand and revitalize the campus,

Phase 1 of the campaign generated $7.5 million in donations and allowed for construction of
the Science, Math and Technology wing in 2001, With the grand opening of the field house
came the public announcement of cur Building on the Tradition Campaign — Phase II. To
date, we have secured §8.2 million toward our §12.5 million goal.

While a significant component of Phase IT is complete with the field house, we are now working
to further ensure that CB offers students the necessary resources and facilities to foster their
gifts with the addition of a performing arts/student activities centet, a Brothers’ residence and
growing the tuition assistance endowment. The performing arts/student activities center is
slated to include a stage to showcase the talents of CB’s music and petforming arts students;
a new chapel; much-needed cafeteria overflow space; and a venue for displaying student works-
of-art Growing the tuition assistance endowment enables us to reach out to those low- and
modest-income families to help them achieve the dream of sending their children to CB; and
helps solidify our future as Sacramento’s longest-thriving Cathoelic high school.

As special as the evening was, it was tempered by the reality of current economic conditions.
We recognize that this is a difficult ime for many people in our community. We also have
tremendous confidence in the generosity of those who cate about Christian Brothers and want
to ensure its continued excellence for generations of students to come. Toward that end,
we respectfully request that you consider supporting our Building on the Tradition
Campaign — Phase II.

As we reflect back on this past 18 months in the “quier phase”™ of the campaign, we are forever
grateful to the benefactors who have made this campus addition possible, and wish all of you

a bountiful and blessed Thanksgiving.

Warm Regards,

ForeWonnns i m— fA

Lorcan Barnes Chuck Sylva ‘65 David Taylor
President Campaign Co-Chair Campaign Co-Chair
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Field House/Parking & Infrastructure $4.5 million
Performing Arts/Student Activities Center $6.5 million

TLuition Assistance Endowment S1million
Brothers’ Residence S500,000

You Can Help Build on the Tradition

The only way Christian Brothers High School can effectively build its tuition assistance
endowment and implement the construction of these facilities and improvements is
through the generous support of our closest friends and families. Those who believe in
the values-based education that is at the heart of the Catholic, Lasallian philosophy can
ensure its continuity to future generations of students, especially those in need.

Everyone can help. Every gift is important.

Whether you are able to give a one-time gift, or possibly even have small amounts
deducted from your checking account each month or charged to your credit card,

all gifts make a difference. A pledge form is included in the packet. Simply return it in the
enclosed envelope and we will contact you should we need further information. If you
have any guestions or would simply like to stop by the campus and see the new field
house, please feel free to call.

Lorcan P Barnes  Paul Rieschick Dave Jablonsky ‘82
President Director of Advancement  Director of Alumni Affairs & Annual Giving
(916) 733-3685 (926) 733-3608 (916) 733-3647
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Lorcan Barnes
President

Chuck Sylva ‘65

Campaign Co-Chair

David Taylor
Campaign Co-Chair




Building on the Trédition Campaign - Phase |I

We are grateful to the following individuals, families and organizations for their

generosity and invite you to join the growing list of Phase Il contributors.

$1,000,000 +
Anonymous
George Cunningham ‘40
Jackson Family
John, Jr. '68 & Lynda
John, Sr. in memory of
Claudine

$500,000 - $999,999
Sylva Family

David & Helene Taylor
Diocese of Sacramento

$250,000 - $499,999
Lon '73 & Mary Ann Burford
Thea Stidum

Chuck '65 & Sally Sylva
Roger '67 & Marie Valine

$100,000 - $249,999
Steve '56 & Darlene Beneto
Christian Brothers

Alumni Association
Christian Brothers

Faculty & Staff
De La Salle Institute
Leo '55 & Gayle Granucci
Bruce '69 & Robin Maita
Willie '69 & Sheila Nolan
Pacific Coast Building
Products
Yolanda Panattoni
Frank '71 & Carrie Vellutini

$50,000 - $99,999
John & Susan Nunan

Dan '62 & Hollis Petrocchi
Bill '68 & Elaine '68 Schaedler
Asa 51 & Susan Whetstone

$25,000 - $49,999

Anonymous

Troy '82 & Kris Bird

Dick '64 & Sandy Cunha

Dain & Chandra Domich

Al'39 & Denise Franzoia

Bob '55 & Carolyn '57
Granucci

Ken '54 & Marolyn '57 Harris

Holy Spirit Parish

Tony '53 & Haley Ingoglia

David '81 & Lesley Kirrene

Luppen & Hawley

Steve '69 & Kathleen
Mahaney

Nick '59 & JoAnne Moocre

Dave '61 & Susan Murphy

Bill '73 & Helen Pierson

Bob '69 & Robyn Slakey

Kevin '73 & Susan Valine

Chado '52 & Janet Vasguez

$10,000 to $24,999

Lorcan & Patti Barnes

Rebecca Baumann & Dan
McVeigh

Jill & Ken '74 Bennett

David & Linda Christianson

Msgr. James Church ‘50

Alan '61 & Mary Lynn
Cordano

Isabel V. Dinelli Endowed
Scholarship Fund

Don & Kathy Fitzgerald

Don & Betty Gillott

Larry & Terri Gury

Eric & Ronda Hintz

Jerry '53 & Rosemary
Kirrene

Rich & Connie Koppes

La Salle Club

James & Jennifer Makol

Susan O'Connor

Sam ‘77 & Mari Parino

Frank & JoAnne Ramos

Paul Rieschick

Tom '48 & Marion Slakey

Slakey Brothers
Charitable Fund

Daryl Van Dyke '58

Dave & Peggy Walrath

Jim '51 & Charlotte
Westlake

$5,000 to $9,999

Anonymous (2)

Greg Crane ‘50

L. Ruth Cronin

Wes Doak

Tom & Priscilla English

John & Karen Goodman

Marty Haley

Paul Havey ‘81

David Jablonsky '82 &
Errica Mitchell

Jim 47 & Mildred McNamara

Tom '78 & Julie McNamara

Kirk & Mary Messick

Minh Nguyen

Bishop Francis Quinn

David '65 & Melinda Rasul

Steve & Janet Ruggiero

St. John the Baptist Parish

Rolf & Lisa Schumann

$1,000 to $4,999
Anonymous (2)

Donna & Peter Adam
Steve '78 & Susan Barsanti
Mary Alice Bennett ‘99

Bill '69 & Deborah Blucher
Nicole & David Brousseau
Jan & Warren Brown
Raymond & Bonnie Burnell
Rene & Charlene Cardenas
Marilyn Carmazzi

Chrys Casetta

Thom & Christina Cate

Jeff Chorn ‘96

Tony '83 & Kathryn Clark

Class of 1968
Scott & Elizabeth Coyner
Armando 94 & Rachel Diaz
Tom & Carol Everling
John Ferreira
Bobby & Wendy Fresques
Lorie & Michael '77 Frias
Rona Gordon
Julie Greene
Joe & Teresa Guilherme
Rev. Ignatius Haran
Diane '71 & Michael Heine
Rich '78 & Debbie Henning
Mary & Noel Hesser
Hope Hilandera & Bob Girasek
Brendan Hogan ‘95
Rose Ann & Ken Holmes
David Holquin ‘99
Jacob ‘96 & Emily ‘97 Hunley
Mary & Terrence Jenkins
Jerome '41 & Leonore Keating
Loretta Kenney
Kenny '78 & Daune Kirrene
Robert & Debbie Kossick
James Littlejohn ‘85
Jennifer Lystrup &

Anthony Pease
Larry '62 & Karen Marietti
June McBride &

Craig Thurmond
Kristen & Michael '80 McCarthy
Kevin '74 & Leslie McGovern
Findlay & Carol Mclntosh
Debbie & Paul McVay
Dale & Lori Milton
Sarah Mungas

Susannah & David Nelson
Sean & Moira O'Brien

Bill '79 & Anne Rapp

Holly Peterson

George & Tiffany Petrissans
Vincent 48 & Patricia Pisani
Kirk & Suzyn Purdy

John & Yolanda Riley-Portal
Ron & Holly Slabbinck

Darci Stark & Josh Calista '98
Jack & Myrna Stremple

Chris & Anna Symkowick-Rose
Jan & Mark Warren
Windermere Dunnigan Realtors
Joanne Winchell

Jack & Mona '60 Witry

Goal
$12.5 Million

$8.2
Million

Funds Raised YTD
2008



